
From: Diane Fairweather <kirtonpc@gmail.com>  
Sent: 16 April 2024 08:15 
To: Eldred, Simon <Simon.Eldred@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: B/24/0090 - Notification under Section 211 for works to trees within a Conservation 
Area to include T6 (lime) reduce to 7m with no spread at Churchyard of St Peter and St Paul's 
Church, Willington Road, Kirton 
 

Many thanks for your email. 
 
I confirm I wish to withdraw the application B/24/0090 and reduce the intended proposed 
works with tree images to carry out a crown reduction of between 1m and 2m in both 
height and crown reduction, with pruning cuts to not exceed 4cm diameter 
 
I trust this is acceptable and look forward to confirmation that works may commence.   
 
Many thanks for your guidance in this 
 
Diane Fairweather 
Clerk to Kirton Parish Council 
07983893011 
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